
Extreme Rules 2015 Preview
This  isn’t going to be the longest one in the world as NorCal and I
already did the full podcast preview for this show. In case you didn’t
listen to that show for some reason (and you should. Check it and the
other episodes here http://mightynorcal.podbean.com/), here’s a shorter
than normal version.

On the pre-show, I’ll take Cesaro and Kidd to retain the Tag Team Titles.
Cesaro and Kidd have been on fire with the belts and there’s no real need
to give the belts to New Day, who can stay over as heels for six months
on that clap alone. I like New Day, but they don’t need the belts yet.

Rollins over Orton in the Kane Show with Orton and Rollins as the backup
players. I’m almost sure Orton will hit an RKO or two but Kane will
somehow screw him over, because NO ONE would see a swerve like that
coming because the Authority is just so much smarter than we all are. My
interest in this match fell through the floor when Kane became involved
and that’s not how you want your first title defense to go.

Cena retains of course in probably the most brutal match on the show.
Those two are going to beat the fire out of each other and probably go on
to have yet another match, which will only make Rusev look all the lamer.
It’s a shame too as the guy has shown he can hang in there with the top
guys, but since we NEED a tetralogy instead of just the regular trilogy.
Also, can we please find a different way to end the match instead of Cena
following him around?

I don’t think Bryan is going to be able to go, meaning it should be
Neville getting the shot. Who will it be though? Probably Truth or Ryder
or one of the other designated losers. Barrett walks out with the belt
either way, but my goodness do they really have to wait until the day of
the show to announce that Bryan is hurt? Barring a shocker, they’ve known
for a week and should just announce it instead of jerking the fans around
with their “well he MIGHT be there!”

Sheamus beats Ziggler in the stupidest gimmick of the night that I’d
assume only Vince and Dunn find funny.
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Nikki retains the Divas Title. All hail the Bellas and forever praise be
their names, even if it defeats the purpose of turning Naomi heel, which
defeats the purpose of common sense as she wrestles the natural face
style but they decided to turn all the Divas heel for some reason.

Reigns over Big Show to FINALLY END THIS STUPID STUPID FEUD THAT WAS DEAD
FIVE MONTHS AGO BUT LET’S JUST KEEP THEM FIGHTING BECAUSE BIG SHOW IS BIG
AND THAT MEANS FANS WANT TO SEE REIGNS BEAT HIM UP EVEN THOUGH SHOW BEAT
HIM FOR THE FIRST TIME IN WWE BECAUSE HE’S BIG AND THEREFORE INTERESTING!

And Ambrose over Harper in what should be a hot opener.

Overall this show doesn’t have me all that fired up, but it’s usually a
sleeper hit. If they let the violence get cranked up, they can overcome
the lame build but it’s going to take some work. As usual, this is the
Wrestlemania rematch show and you almost have to have the gimmicks to
keep it from being Wrestlemania Part II.

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up my new book of
1998 Pay Per View reviews at Amazon for just $3.99 at:

http://www.amazon.com/dp/B00UYAMB8U

And check out my Amazon author page with wrestling books for under $4 at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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